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Perry, Jenna D.

From: Greg Reynolds [greynolds@wrijax.com]
Sent: Friday, December 03, 2010 1:21 PM
To: Perry, Jenna D.; Patel, Ashwin; Steven T.Jenkins
Subject: FWD: re: FDEP inspection report for Water Recovery, LLC, inspected 9/2/10
Attachments: Response to FDEP NCL 10-2619HW16NED.pdf

Jenna, 
  
Please see attached response to your inspection report for Water Recovery, LLC. 
We appreciate all your help.  Do not hesitate to contact me directly should you require any further information. 
  
If you would, please respond to this message to confirm receipt. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Gregory Reynolds 
Vice President & General Manager 
Water Recovery, LLC. 
Office 904-475-9320 
Mobile 904-614-0145 
Fax 904-475-9449 
greynolds@wrijax.com  
----------------------- Forwarded Message ----------------------- 
   
From: greynolds@wrijax.com   <greynolds@wrijax.com> 
To: "Perry, Jenna D." <Jenna.D.Perry@dep.state.fl.us> 
Date: Mon, 8 Nov 2010 10:21:59 -0500 
Subject: re: FDEP inspection report for Water Recovery, LLC, inspected 9/2/10 
   
Jenna, 
  
confirming receipt of report 
 
 
Gregory Reynolds 
Vice President & General Manager 
Water Recovery, LLC. 
Office 904-475-9320 
Mobile 904-614-0145 
Fax 904-475-9449 
greynolds@wrijax.com 
----------------------- Original Message ----------------------- 
   
From: "Perry, Jenna D." <Jenna.D.Perry@dep.state.fl.us> 
To: "greynolds@wrijax.com" <greynolds@wrijax.com> 
Date: Thu, 4 Nov 2010 17:02:15 -0400 
Subject: FDEP inspection report for Water Recovery, LLC, inspected 9/2/10 
   
Mr. Reynolds, 
Attached is the hazardous waste inspection report for Water Recovery, LLC (FLR000069062).  Please inform us of receipt 
of this document within three business days by replying to this email. 
 
Regards, 
Jenna Perry 
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Environmental Specialist III - Hazardous Waste 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
office: 904-807-3382 | fax:  904-448-4362 
 
 

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Mimi Drew is 
committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few 
minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank 
you in advance for completing the survey. 




